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13th Sunday of the Year - 26th/27th June 2021 Year B   
DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Sat 26th June 

 

5-00PM  Patrick Murphy (B’day) 13th Sunday of the Year 

 

Sun 27th 8-30AM 

 

10-30AM 

Intentions of Mark and Sarah  

 

People of the Parish  

Mon 28th 9-00AM 

7-00PM 

Mary Lee  

(Vigil Mass) Kevin McCann (Anniv) 

St Irenaeus 

Tues 29th 12-30pm 

7-00PM 

Laurence Clarke 

People of the Parish  

St Peter and St Paul  

(Holyday of obligation) 

Wed 30th 9-00AM Derek Priest  

Thurs 1st July No Mass  St Oliver Plunket 

Fri 2nd 

 

9-00AM 

7-00PM 

John Fenlon (Anniversary) 

Holy Souls  

 

Sat 3rd 

 

No Mass 

 

5-00PM 

No Morning Parish Mass – Confirmation 

Masses 9-30am & 11-30am 

Brian Sharp 

St Thomas 

 

14th Sunday of the Year 

Sun 4th 

 

8-30AM  

 

10-30AM 

Intentions of Chris Hillman 

 

People of the Parish  

PRAYERS AND READINGS FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 100 OF THE MASS BOOK 
GIFT AID £47.50 NON-GIFT AID £291.01 STANDING ORDERS  19th – 25th June - £438.50 

The retiring collection last weekend will be for Day for Life raised £34 
The 2nd collection this weekend is for Peter’s Pence (the maintenance of the Holy Sea) 

 
CONFESSIONS – Fr Philip is available to hear confessions after any Mass. Please ask the stewards. 
 
RECENTLY DEPARTED – Julie McTaggart, RIP (Elizabeth Fryer’s mom). 
Patrick Murphy – Funeral Wednesday 30th June at 11am followed by burial at Stourbridge Cemetery.  
Margaret Mary (Peggy) Tristram – Funeral Service Friday 16th July at 1-20pm followed by  cremation at 
Stourbridge Crematorium.  
 
REQUEST FOR PRAYERS - Please pray for the children from Year 6 a St Joseph’s School who are celebrating 

their Confirmation at Masses on 3rd July at 9-30am and 11-30am. For this reason, there is no Mass open to 

parishioners next Saturday morning.   

 

DIVINE MERCY DEVOTIONS – After Thursday morning Mass.  

 

http://www.olas.org.uk/
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RESTARTING PARISH LIFE – I don’t know why but Mass numbers at the weekend are falling as more people 

get vaccinated. Also, I am still getting telephone calls asking when the Church is going to reopen.  

Please encourage Catholics to return to Mass when they are able, at weekdays or weekends, if they are 

anxious, they could try coming to a weekday Mass.  

Remind them that all the regulations to ensure that the Church is a safe environment (safer than the shops 

and Pub!) are still in place – stewards, masks, sanitiser, social distancing, no hymns etc.  

I would be happy to visit or speak to anyone to allay their fears.  

The time is coming when we need to start the resumption of Church life – especially the reception of the 

sacraments. Please get the message out.   

 

Readers – The rota for July is now on the board at the back of Church.  If you would like to read in Mass at 

a weekend, please speak to Fr Philip or contact the parish office by calling 01384 395308 or email 

olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk 

 

AN INVITATION FROM ARCHBISHOP BERNARD – Leaflets are available this weekend.  

 

GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your family are 

admitted into hospital, as hospitals do not give lists of Catholic patients to clergy, due to data protections 

law. For admissions to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 For admissions to other 

hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 

 
PARISH CENTRE – Please visit the Parish Centre page on our website to see the progress of work being 
completed in the Youth Room. A polite reminder that due to Covid restrictions the centre is still closed to 
all groups and is only allowed to open for the foodbank.  Anyone who still has keys please do not let 
yourself in.  
 
FOODBANK SHORTAGES THIS WEEK. -  We are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and Friday  

10-00am – 12-30pm donations can be received at the back door of the building. Shortage’s this week are:   

HEALTHY SNACKS, TINNED SPAGHETTI, TINNED CUSTARD, LONG LIFE MILK (1L cartons), SMALL BOXES 

TEABAGS, TINNED FRUIT, LONG LIFE FRUIT JUICE (1L cartons), BISCUITS, INSTANT MASH, NON-AEROSOL 

DEODORANTS, SINGLE TOOTHBRUSHES, SHAMPOO. Thank you so much for your continued support of the 

foodbank especially in the time of uncertainty for so many.  

PARISH DONATIONS – Any donations to the Parish will be allocated to fundraising for the refurbishment of 

our parish centre toilets. Thank you for your support. 

 

GIFT AID AND NON-GIFT AID DONATIONS – Thank you to those who have agreed to change to standing 

order donations.  For more information on how to do this please contact Sarah in the Parish office by 

emailing olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk or call 01384 395308 (Tuesday and Friday) 

Data Compliance Manager - Full-time, permanent - Closing date: Monday 12 July 

To accommodate a forthcoming reduction in the working hours of our Diocesan Solicitor/Data Compliance 

Co-ordinator, and recognising the need to ensure that its systems and processes are fully compliant with 

European and UK data protection regulations and that it has a robust approach to managing subject access 

requests, Birmingham Diocesan Trust (BDT) is looking to appoint a suitably qualified, experienced Data 

Compliance Manager. Reporting to the Diocesan Solicitor/Data Compliance Co-ordinator, the Data 

Compliance Manager will monitor compliance and data practices internally to ensure the business and its 

functions comply with the applicable requirements under the UK GDPR and relevant national legislation. 

For further details please visit the Archdiocese of Birmingham website.  
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